
 

 

 

 

 

Nicosia, 13 December 2023 

 
Announcement for coupon payment 

 

Phoenix Vega Mezz PLC (the “Company”) announces that between 2 and 14 November 2023, it has received 

coupon payments corresponding to the preceding 3-month period, amounting to a total of €4.46 million. 

 

 

 

 

 


